单元阅读拓展

## 一、完形填空。

## Mr. Hall's Clothes Sale

Welcome to Mr. Hall's Store! It's not big 1 it has lots of clothes. Do you 2 to be nice? Come and have a 3 our clothes. Do you like 4 ? We have sweaters in all colors 5 a very good price. Look! Boys look cool in these black ones. They are only \$20 each. We have long trousers 6 only \$15. Do you need shoes? We 7 have great shoes for you. We 8 T-shirts for only \$18. 9 are the shorts? They are only \$19. 10 Mr. Hall's Clothes Store now!

(	)1. A. and	B. so	C. but	D. or	
(	)2. A. see	B. look	C. take	D. want	
(	)3. A. see	B. watch	C. look	D. look at	
(	)4. A. sweat	)4. A. sweaters		B. shorts	
	C. shoes		D. T-shirts		
(	)5. A. in	B. at	C. on	D. for	
(	)6. A. at	B. for	C. of	D. in	
(	)7. A. too	B. also	C. do not	D. only	
(	)8. A. sell	B. buy	C. take	D. want	
(	9. A. How many		B. Where		
	C. What color		D. How much		
(	)10. A. Come		B. Come to		
	C. Like		D. Want		
-					

\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

## 二、阅读理解。

Betty has a clothes store—BIBI. The clothes in it are for girls only. Many girls come to her store every day. This week, Betty gets some new clothes. Let's have a look.



Clothes	Colors	Price
T-shirts	white, black, yellow	\$19.00
Sweaters	black, red, green, purple	\$ 35.00
Trousers	blue, white, green	\$49.00
Bags	yellow, black, purple	\$ 58.00
Hats	red, blue, yellow, green	\$ 29.00

\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_\_

)1. How much is a T-shirt? A. \$ 17.00. B. \$19.00. C. \$ 29.00. D. \$35.00. 2. Betty doesn't have bags in her store. A. white B. yellow C. black D. purple ) 3. Linda buys a sweater and a hat in the store. She needs to pay(付) A. \$54 B. \$64 C. \$78 D. \$84

( )4. Helen has 50 dollars. She can buy \_\_\_\_\_ in the store.

A. a T-shirt and a sweater

B. a bag

C. two hats

D. a pair of trousers

)5. Which of the following is TRUE?

A. BIBI is a clothes store for boys.

B. You can buy a green T-shirt in BIBI.

C. The store has sweaters in four colors.

D. You can buy a hat for 39 dollars in BIBI.

## 三、(新乡五中模拟卷)任务型阅读。

Hi, boys and girls! Big sale at Mary's Clothes Store!

We have sweaters, T-shirts, hats, trousers, shorts and bags in all colors. They are all at very good prices. These green T-shirts are fifteen dollars each. And the sweaters are thirty dollars each. The trousers are only twenty dollars each. Do you like shorts? We have great shorts for nine dollars each. Do you need bags? We have bags in black, blue, yellow ... for seventeen dollars each. Those hats are only ten dollars each.

Welcome to Mary's Clothes Store! You can find what you want here.

任务一:根据短文内容,在物品下方的横线上标出其价格。







1.

2.\_\_\_\_

3.



4.



5.

任务二:回答下列问题。

6. Can you see clothes in all colors in the store?

7. What color are the T-shirts?

8. How much are the shorts?

任务三:判断正(T)误(F)。

- ( )9. Two pairs of shorts are 18 dollars.
- ( )10. The price of a hat is 17 dollars.

